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 Thank you for your interest in receiving the troop flight schedule.  If getting to a 

scheduled troop flight before September 30, 2018 is difficult, it will be permissible to 

complete the sign-up form that is available on the Pease Greeters website.  Send the 

completed form with a photocopy of your state ID (driver’s license) or federal ID 

(passport) to either of the e-mail addresses listed below OR send them via post office 

mail to the Pease Greeter address above.   

 

E-mail addresses: 

rpw4377@gmail.com                     stewartbbndlnd@comcast.net 

 

 Afterwards, you will be e-mailed a Pin Number to get flight info through the Flight 

Hotline phone number listed above.  When prompted, hit the Star button then input the 

Pin Number.  The first time you arrive to a troop flight greet after September 30th, you 

must check in, with copy of the sign up form, to an authorized greeter [please ask] 

completing the verification. 

 

 Please remember that this sign-up process will be repeated yearly on the 

anniversary month of your signing-up.  You will be notified by e-mail prior to next year’s 

sign-up renewal. 

 

 See you at a greet! 

 

Regards, 

PG Chairman 
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